Texas Department of Transportation

DEWITT C. GREER STATE HIGHWAY BLDG, « 125 E. 11TH STREET « AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701-2483 « (512) 463-8585

August 2, 2013

RE: Energy Sector Roadway Repair Project

To Whom It May Concern:
Attached is the Request for Qualifications for the above-referenced project.

Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your
Qualification Statement and to working with the shortlisted proposers in the next phase

of the procurement.

Sincerely,

1

Dieter
Director, Procurement and Implementation Coordination Section
Strategic Projects Division

Texas Department of Transportation
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